
Proposed New Lake County Highway 

Facility Presentation 

 

Due to the December 2016 fire at the Lake County 

Highway Facility located in Two Harbors, the Lake County 

Board of Commissioners is seeking public input on a 

proposed new facility 
 

TIME:  Tuesday, October 24, 2017 beginning at 6 PM 

PLACE:  Lake County Law Enforcement Center 

 

The Lake County Board is hosting a public information 

meeting to provide an overview of the damage to the 

existing facility and a presentation on preliminary 

architectural plans for a new facility.  Please join us to 

learn more and provide your input on the proposal. 

 

For more information contact: Matthew Huddleston, County Administrator, 

218-834-8320 

If you are unable to attend the meeting you are welcome to seek additional 

information at the number above and/or submit your comments in writing to 

the Clerk of the Board, Laurel Buchanan, 616 Third Ave, Two Harbors, MN 

55616. 


